Michael Mabee
(516) 808-0883
Email: CivilDefenseBook@gmail.com
Web: https://michaelmabee.info

February 20, 2020

Christopher C. Krebs, Director

Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency Stop 0380
Department of Homeland Security

245 Murray Lane

Washington, D.C. 20528-0380

Via U.S. Mail and Email: ciocc@cisa.dhs.gov

Dear Mr. Krebs,

In follow-up to my February 13, 2020 letter, | am enclosing further detailed information about the
inadequacy of the present physical security standard for the bulk power system. As | explained
previously, | filed a complaint with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) regarding the
inadequate physical security standard and enforcement. FERC has docketed this complaint.! Motions to
Intervene in this docket are due by March 2, 2020.

I urge CISA to review the attached information and file a Motion to Intervene, requesting that FERC fully
review the adequacy and effectiveness of CIP-14-2 (Physical Security).

| believe that CISA can have a tremendous impact on the physical security of the electric grid by
intervening in this docket.

I would be happy to discuss this matter further with your staff.

Sincerely,

arld_~

Michael Mabee

1 FERC Docket No. EL20-21-000.

























































































































































Exhibit B
To February 19, 2020 Filing In
Docket No. EL20-21-0000
Submitted by Michael Mabee
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